
Dear Parents, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be conducting the **Aryabhatta 
Ganit Challenge**, a CBSE-initiated activity, for students of Grades 8, 9, and 10.  

This challenge aims to foster a deeper understanding and appreciation of 
mathematics, encouraging problem-solving skills and logical thinking. 
 

Content for the test will be 

Number sense and Number 
System 

Algebra 

Mensuration 

 Geometry and Spatial Sense 

Data Analysis and Probability 

Quantitative Aptitude 
 

This test will be conducted on *Tuesday, 10th September 24* during school hours 
in offline mode.  

It will be of 1 hour.  

This will be  a valuable opportunity for them to enhance their mathematical abilities 
and compete at a national level under the CBSE's guidance. 
 

Please ensure your child is prepared and ready for the challenge.  
 
Regards  
BPSN 
 


